Recycling Ordinance Notice - 93

Please take notice that the Town Board of the Town of Cold Spring will consider the adoption of a new code of ordinances (or a part of a code of ordinances specifically "Chapter 10 Mandatory Recycling Ordinance") at 8:00 P.M. on Thursday, October 6, 1994, at the town board meeting at the town hall.

You are further notified a copy of said proposed new code (or part of code -"Chapter 10 Mandatory Recycling Ordinance") will be on file and open for public inspection in the office of the town clerk at her home for a period of two weeks prior to its adoption, commencing Wednesday, September 19, 1994, in accordance with Sec. 66.035 of Wis. Stats.

Adopted this 1st day of September, 1993, by the Town Board of the Town of Cold Spring.

Lisle Piper, Jr (signed)
Town Chairman

Mary Ellen Findlay (signed) Attest – Town Clerk

Published in Whitewater Register, September 15, 1994